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Hi.	as	a	committed	citizen	I	am	always	keen	to	make	a	difference	for	a	better	
future.	As	part	of	this	I	have	been	investing	into	a	number	of	measures	to	reduce	
our	families	carbon	footprint.	To	keep	this	financially	sustainable	I	am	asking	for	
a	fairer	price	on	solar	feed	in,	the	tariff	should	be	adjusted	in	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity,	and	should	be	regulated.	The	feed-in	tariff	should	
represent	the	true	value	of	solar	and	if	done	well	will	avoid	the	need	to	buy	
battery	systems	which	are	a	concern	in	terms	of	recycling.	
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